
 
 
 
 

The Bishop of Winchester Academy 
 

Maths Teacher - KS2 Primary to teach Maths 
 
The increasingly successful and popular The Bishop of Winchester Academy is looking to appoint a 
conscientious, enthusiastic and skilled KS2 primary school practitioner who has experience working with 
students to teach Maths to our Key Stage 3 transition classes.  

The successful candidate will want to make a difference and will be required to deliver Maths at the 
appropriate national curriculum levels to small, specialist classes. There will be an added opportunity to 
support the Maths department in raising the attainment for a wide range of students. This will be a 
rewarding role and a great opportunity to join a growing, stable and enthusiastic Maths team. 

This will be an exciting time to join the Academy equipped with state of the art facilities. This will enable 
teachers to deliver consistently good and outstanding teaching and learning. The Academy is ambitious to 
be recognised as inspirational. Ofsted have acknowledged the many strengths of our academy. Our 
growing popularity is demanding we increase our dedicated teaching staff. Three primary practitioners are 
already employed within the department and a further two in Science and English, we are keen to build on 
their outstanding work. 

The successful applicant will: 

• Be dynamic, highly motivated, and innovative. 

• Be able to inspire students to have high expectations. 

• Be a positive and supportive mentor to students. 

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children.  Rigorous checks will be 
undertaken of the successful applicant’s background credentials, including enhanced DBS checks. 

The Principal is happy to offer tours of the Academy to prospective candidates.  For an application pack 
please visit the Academy’s website.  Please email completed application forms to Francesca Welsh, HR at 
francesca.welsh@tbowa.org, addressing your covering letter to Mr Paul McKeown, Principal.  

Closing date for applications: 17th May 2018 

Interviews will be held as close to the closing date as possible 
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